
We are going on a field trip! 

Dear Parents, 

Exciting news! We are planning a field trip to the John Ball Zoo ​We will be 
going to the zoo on ​Wednesday, April 17​. We will be departing from school at 
9:00 am am and be returning to school by 2:00 pm.  

Information: 

● We will be leaving school on Wednesday, April 17 at 9:00 am and 
returning at 2:00 pm 

● We are in need of chaperones who have 
completed a background check application 
with the school. 

● Permissions slip are due no later 
 Monday, April 8 

● Students may either pack a lunch from home 
and receive a school lunch. 
 

● Field trip is $6 

Thank you! 

Mr. Bell 

 

 

 

 

Please cut off this section of the form and ​return it to school on or before 
Monday, April 8​.  

I give ______________________________ my permission to attend the field trip to 
John Ball Zoo, April 17.  

I would like to be a chaperone:    Yes_________           No_____________ 

Emergency Contact Number: ______________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 


